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November 15, 2013

Mr. Greg Reisinger

Energy Division — Fourth Floor

ED Tariff Unit

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco CA 94102

Re: Advice Letter No. 16 of Calnev Pipe Line LL.C

Dear Mr. Reisinger:

In accordance with Ordering Paragraph 2 of D.13-11-010 issued November 14, 2013,
Calnev Pipe Line LLC (“Calnev”) hereby submits its Advice Letter No. 16 increasing its
intrastate revenues by $846,000. As directed by D.13-11-010 Calnev submits Advice
Letter No. 16 as a Tier 1 filing and requests that the proposed rate increases be made
effective immediately. Six copies of the following proposed tariff schedules are hereby
included:

e Cal PUC No. 17 — This tariff cancels Cal PUC No. 16
Calnev 1s making this filing for the following reasons:

e To increase pipeline rates for movements from Colton CA to Barstow CA, UPRR
Yard at Yermo CA and BNSF Yard at Barstow CA.

e This increase was authorized in CPUC Decision D.13-11-010, effective
November 14, 2013.

We are also enclosing herewith one additional copy of this transmittal, including
attachments, and respectfully request that they be stamped at the time of filing with the
Commission’s file stamp and returned in the enclosed envelope for our records.
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Correspondence regarding this Advice Letter, including any protest, should be sent via
telefax or email, with a hard copy to follow, to:

Calnev Pipe Line LLC

Mr. Peter Dito

1100 Town & Country Road, Suite 722
Orange, CA 92868

Telefax No.: (714) 560-6643

Email: ditop@kindermorgan.com

A copy of the subject advice letter has been made available to Calnev’s shippers.

Sincerely,

Peter M. Dito
Director
Economics and Regulatory Analysis



